
North America's Largest Butterfly Pavilion Opening in Scottsdale
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Extra! Extra!

A brand new, large-scale themed attraction, "Butterfly Wonderland" is coming to Scottsdale (at the Salt River Pima-Maricopa Community). The
groundbreaking for this epic attraction will be Tuesday, August 14, at the northeast corner of 101 and Via De Ventura. To join, please RSVP at
480.951.2100 x200 or info@butterflywonderland.com.

This world-class attraction with a highly innovative, indoor, rainforest environment will feature the largest butterfly pavilion in North America, as
well as numerous others entertaining, interactive and educational exhibits.  Visitors will be able to walk among thousands of butterflies from
around the world! For more information, visit www.butterflywonderland.com.
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